
AFRICAN SWINE FEVER
Don’t be the carrier 
of a deadly pig disease

COMMERCIAL PIG FARMS
Reinforce your biosecurity measures 
on your farm.

HUNTERS
During hunting trips, 
especially in places 
considered at risk of ASF, 
make sure you disinfect 
your equipment before 
leaving the hunting area.

TRANSPORT AUTHORITIES 
AND CHECK POINT STAFF 

(airports, harbours, rail stations, highways)

Know the countries infected with ASF 
and systematically check for travellers carrying animals 
or animal products, in particular pigs or pork products.

PIG 
FARMERS

Take measures in 
your backyard and 

at the market, to 
protect your pigs and  
your neighbours’ pigs 

from the risk of ASF.

African swine fever 
(ASF) is not a danger 
to humans but kills 
domestic and wild pigs. 
There is no vaccine 
against it. 

The virus is highly 
resistant in the 
environment and 
in pork products.

Carelessness can 
spread the disease. 

Respect general 
PRECAUTIONS

TRAVELLERS
Do not carry the ASF virus 
by transporting pigs or 
carrying pork products.

www.oie.int/asf

Declare any suspicious 
case (dead or alive) to 

the Veterinary Services

Do not carry pigs 
or pork products. 

If you do, declare them 
to the authorities

Do not visit pig farms 
in affected areas

When working in or  
visiting farms, respect  
biosecurity measures


